
 

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Christmas Countdown 2022 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Friday 2nd    December  Elf Run in aid of St Peter and St James Hospice 

 
Monday 5th - Wednesday 14th 
December  

Wivelsfield School Christmas Post Office open outside:  8.30 – 8.55 
each morning. 
Donations in aid of our Christmas charities.  
 

Thursday 8th December The Inn-Spectors (Robins, Hedgehogs, Rabbits) 2.00pm 
     

Friday 9th December The Inn-Spectors (Robins, Hedgehogs, Rabbits) 9.15am 
 

Monday 12th December Christmas Round the World: a collection of poems and songs   
(KS2) 2.00pm 
Christmas Round the World: a collection of poems and songs Musical 
(KS2) 6.00pm 
Mulled Wine and soft drinks available before the evening 
performance. 
 

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Jumper Day: uniform not required all day (no donations 
requested). 
Last posting day for Christmas cards 
Christmas Lunch 
 

Thursday 15th December Christmas Discos:    Hedgehogs and Rabbits: 4.30-5.30 
                                   (Not Robins) 
                                   KS2: 5.45- 6.45 
 

Friday 16th December Christmas Jumper or Party Clothes: uniform not required all day 
Wivelsfield Has Talent Finals (auditions arranged by class teachers 
earlier in week). 
Class Parties with a visit from Santa. 
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The PTA has kindly agreed to provide party snacks for the class parties. However, if your child has 
medical dietary needs we would appreciate it if you could provide a simple snack that is suitable 
for them.  
 
At Christmas, we ask for donations for charity at the end of performances and for our Christmas 
post service. This year, all donations will go to St Peter and St James Hospice - please remember to 
bring some cash with you!  
 
I look forward to meeting many of you at these events. 
 
With every good wish,  

 
 
 

Helen Smith  
Headteacher 
 
 
 

                 
                                                                                       


